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Red Lion Lane, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1HF

Tel: 0151 329 3688
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Davis-McCoy B.Ed Hons NPQH 

head@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

School closure update 11.05.2020
Dear Parents
Sorry for the late message but I wanted to try and get as much information as I could before getting back to you.
Unfortunately things are still a little vague but I am doing all I can to try and get better clarity for you all.

What I can say is that for now nothing really is changing for schools and the children who can attend. 
However as we head towards June things may begin to change. If the government continues to be happy that the virus is becoming more contained and it is therefore safe to return to school, I will of course keep you updated.
Our original Whit holiday break (from Monday 25th May to Friday 5th June) will definitely still be taking place as planned with all children and teachers having a break from their current working schedule. We will therefore only be opening for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children after the 5th of June if the government decides it is safe to do so.
These children will not return to school in the normal manner due to social distancing being in place so further details on how things will work will be sent to you all nearer the time.
During the Whit closure please rest assured that school will still be open for the children of critical workers who are currently in need of child care.
I do hope that this information is of some help but again if anything changes or I receive any further guidance I will get straight back to you.
As always please do take great care of yourselves.

Mrs Davis-McCoy
